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Comments: I have been a resident of EaglVail since 2013 and am an active user of the existing EagleVail trail for

hiking and mountain biking, as are my husband and two kids. I fully support the well thought out plan to extend

the EagleVail trail as proposed in Project #2351. Formalizing this trail will reduce any potential interference with

private homeowners and will increase safe and appropriate access for residents and visitors alike. Trail use has

increased and people will continue using informal trails. Formalizing the trails will help control and mitigate

negative impacts to land and wildlife. Thank you for your consideration and all that is done to protect the forest! 

 

In support of Project 2351, 

Katie Haas

EagleVail resident 


